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SECRETARY OF THE COMMONWEALTH VOTE-BY-MAIL BALLOT ADVISORY 

 

 

It has come to the Secretary of the Commonwealth’s attention that a packaging error by the state’s ballot 

printing vendor may have resulted in a very small number of voters in Berkley receiving the incorrect ballot. 

If you still have your mail-in ballot, you can confirm that you received the correct ballot by looking at the 

right side of the yellow ballot header for “Berkley” and the number 190.  

 

If you have already returned your ballot, the outer envelope will be examined to confirm that you received 

the correct ballot. If it is determined that you received an incorrect ballot, the town clerk will send you a 

replacement. Only one ballot will be counted for each voter. 

 

If, after reviewing your ballot, you believe that you did not receive the correct one, please contact the Town 

Clerk’s Office immediately at 508-822-3348 or email either the Town Clerk or Assistant Town Clerk, which 

are listed below. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Heather Almy, Town Clerk 

Townclerk@berkleyma.us 

 

 

Ashley Tigano, Assistant Town Clerk 

Townclerk.clerk@berkleyma.us  
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